
 

 
 
 
From: Tracy Jensen <tracyjensen3@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 8:51 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 

Dear Planning Commission members, 

I am writing to reiterate my strong preference that you vote NO on this project. The technical problems are well 

documented. In addition, it will damage a well-established, cohesive, and welcoming community who wants a 

development that attracts socioeconomically diverse neighbors of multiple ages.  This proposal is just wrong for 

the City of Ann Arbor. 

In addition, the proposed intersection work at Barton and Pontiac requires serious review by the families who 

use it daily and will have important ideas and information to contribute to any plan implemented there.  Please 

do not proceed on that project without specifically reaching out of the families of the hundreds of K-8 students 

who attend A2 Steam at Northside School. 

Thank you for taking the careful time to study this proposal and the feedback presented by the committed, 

caring, and concerned residents of Ann Arbor. 

 

 

--  

Tracy Jensen 

734-645-9690 (cell) 
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